
P&F News 

Super Mario Movie Night 

Thank you to everyone that came along to the Movie Night last Friday night. It was a great turnout, 

and it looked as though everyone was enjoying the movie and having fun together.  

Thank you to the P&F social committee – Rima Melia, Wendy Brown and Monique Ciampi, for 

organising the evening. Events like this don’t just magically happen (although sometimes we wish 

they would!) and require many hours of commitment in the lead up and on the night. Our volunteer 

community is absolutely priceless, these events wouldn’t happen without them. So please thank our 

volunteers when you get a chance, not just for this event but for all P&F events and initiatives that 

happen around our school. 

Thank you to the following businesses who kindly donated prizes to our raffle on the night: 

 

Icon Gymsports Asquith ($100 voucher) 

 

Asquith Bowling Club (2 x $50 Bistro vouchers) – kindly donated by Sam Ali (Parent of Yr1 & Yr3) 

 

Bite Me Bakehouse Mt Colah (coffee voucher for 50 free coffees!) 

 

Funtastic Kids Asquith (1 hour freeplay) 

We always welcome feedback from the parent community, so please talk to us at school or email 

pandfstpats@gmail.com if you have any questions. 

We hope that you have a fun and safe school holidays. Rest and restore and get ready for an exciting 

Term 4! 

Katie 
 

mailto:pandfstpats@gmail.com

